Amx VanTassel

From: Amy VanTassel

Sent: Woednesday, September 30, 2020 3:44 PM

To: ElectionNotices@fcc.gov

Subject: WCVI-TV Election Change Notice

Attachments: WCVI Retransmission Consent Election Statement.pdf

To Whom it May Concern:

WCVI-TV, Christiansted, Virgin Islands (Facility ID No. 83304), located in the U.S. Virgin Islands DMA, is providing VIYA
with notice of a change in its election from mandatory carriage to retransmission consent on all VIYA systems for the
2021-23 carriage cycle. A copy of WCVI-TV's 2021-2023 retransmission consent election statement is attached. WCVI-
TV’s carriage election contact is lohn Christianson. For any carriage-related questions, please contact John Christianson
at 814-454-5201 ext. 884 or jchristianson@wicu12.com. VIYA has not posted carriage election notification contact
information in COALS. WCVI-TV is sending this notice to the FCC'’s election notice mailbox and placing a copy of this
notice in WCVI-TV’s online public file, and therefore the notice is considered to be properly delivered.

Very truly yours,

Amy VanTassel

Executive Assistant | Lilly Broadcasting
3514 State St. | Erie, PA 16508

0: 814.454.5201 ext 844 | F: 814.451.0483

E: amyv@wicul2.com




Licensee Name: Lilly Broadcasting Ventures, LL.C
Call Sign: WCVI-TV
Community of License: Christiansted, VI

Facility ID Number: 83304

2021-2023 RETRANSMISSION CONSENT ELECTION STATEMENT

WCVI-TV elects retransmission consent on all MVPDs in the U.S. Virgin Islands Designated Market
Area and any communities deemed by the FCC to be part of WCVI-TV’s television market for the 2021-
2023 carriage cycle.




Amz VanTassel

From: Amy VanTassel

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 3:49 PM

To: LocalOperations@dish.com

Cc: ElectionNotices@fcc.gov

Subject: WCVI-TV Election Change Notice

Attachments: WCVI Retransmission Consent Election Statement.pdf

To Whom [t May Concern:

WCVI-TV, Christiansted, Virgin Islands (Facility ID No. 83304), located in the U.S. Virgin islands DMA, is providing DISH
with notice of a change in its election from mandatory carriage to retransmission consent for the 2021-23 carriage
cycle. A copy of WCVI-TV's 2021-2023 retransmission consent election statement is attached. WCVI-TV's carriage
election contact is John Christianson. For any carriage-related questions, please contact John Christianson at 814-454-

5201 ext, 884 or jchristianson@wicui2.com.

Very truly yours,

Amy VanTassel

Executive Assistant | Lilly Broadcasting
3514 State St. | Erie, PA 16508

O: 814.454.5201 ext 844 | F: 814.451.0483

E: amyv@wicul2.com




Licensee Name: Liily Broadcasting Ventures, LLC
Call Sign: WCVI-TV
Community of License: Christiansted, VI

Facility ID Number: 83304

2021-2023 RETRANSMISSION CONSENT ELECTION STATEMENT

WCVI-TV elects retransmission consent on all MVPDs in the U.S. Virgin Islands Designated Market
Area and any communities deemed by the FCC to be part of WCVI-TV’s television market for the 2021-
2023 carriage cycle.




